
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Housing and Community Investment Department to report to the 
Homelessness and Poverty Committee on the biggest cost drivers of developing 
permanent supportive housing and potential efficiencies that can be achieved to reduce 
the per unit cost.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


